
Farewell Craig Albright

Our E-1 Classmate Lorin "Craig" Albright passed 
away on December 17, 2023. A Memorial Service 
for  Craig was held at  the West  Point  Old Cadet 
Chapel on Thursday, 13 May at 1:30 PM. He was 
preceded in death by his older brother Alan Keith. 
Craig is survived by Heather Margaret Albright, his 
wife of over 53 years; his youngest brother, Hugh 
Douglas;  and  by  a  number  of  Nieces  and 
Nephews.

Craig  was  born  in  Medina,  New  York  and 
graduated  from  Albion  High  School  where  he 
excelled on the football and wrestling teams, and 
was a member of the National Honor Society.

At West Point a plebe year shoulder injury truncated his football aspirations, but in 
addition to the slate of intramural sports, he was on the pistol team for two years, 
and participated in outdoor activities throughout his Academy time.

Upon graduation, Craig was commissioned into the Armour branch and completed 
both the Airborne and Ranger courses. He resigned in 1970 following an Armored 
Cavalry company command assignment along the Korean DMZ. 

After active military service, Craig had a career with IBM starting with the Federal 
Systems Division. Heather also had an IBM career as a programmer/analyst. Their 
IBM path included contract support for government agencies with several years in 
the DC area working at Langley.

Craig also resumed interest in shooting sports and achieved both North Carolina 
state  and  national  High  Power  Rifle  recognition.  This  included  tying  a  national 
individual record. His club also focused on safety and proficiency training for Boy 
Scouts and other young shooters. Craig was very active in that endeavor right up to 
the time of his passing.

Heather would obviously be happy to see and meet any Classmates who are able to 
join her, Craig's extended family, and friends at his West Point Memorial Service.

Strength & Drive,

Emory


